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	Combo Box7: [        Street & Sidewalk Capital Projects]
	Text8: Iron Horse Boulevard East Reconstruction
	Text10: ST2101
	Text1: The project consists of the design and reconstruction of approximately 4,400 linear feet of Iron Horse Boulevard from Rufe Snow Drive to York Street. The improvements include reconstructing the existing roadway with reinforced concrete, including the addition of pedestrian facilities. The road will be reconstructed within the existing 80' right-of-way based on the Transportation Plan recommendation that the section be reduced to a divided two-lane configuration; this is not a roadway expansion.
A 2020 Capital Program Advisory Committee evaluated the city's infrastructure needs and due to poor road conditions,
recommended that Iron Horse Boulevard be reconstructed. The committee considered several factors when recommending street projects including existing pavement conditions, traffic volumes, maintenance records, citizen input and estimated project costs. Iron Horse Blvd. is a minor arterial in the City's roadway network, and this portion of the roadway carries approximately 5,700 vehicles per day. The current pavement condition rating is 24.0 on a scale of 1-100, and has deteriorated to the point that full reconstruction is warranted.
	Text2: 12/2020
	Text3: 
	Text4: 10/2022
	Text5: 
	Text6: 09/2021
	Text7: 
	Text9: 08/2022
	Text11: 12/2022
	Text12: 
	Text13: 
	Text14: 
	Text15: 
	Text16: 08/2022
	Text17: 01/2023
	Text18: 08/2023
	Text19: 01/2024
	Text20: 12/2020
	Text21: 
	Text22: 10/2022
	Text23: 
	Text25: The lowest construction bid for this project came in $1,260,323 over the construction budget. We have $334,292 in savings from the design budget that is being transferred over to construction to help alleviate this overage. We are requesting an additional $1,000,000 in funding from the 2020 Bond Program, as this project was approved with the bond, in order to cover the remaining $926,031 in overages, plus $73,969 as an additional contingency due to the high project cost.
	Text24: 
	0: Certificates of Obligation
	1: 1055000
	2: 0
	3: 1055000
	4: 0
	5: 1055000

	Text26: 
	0: Federal EDA Cares Act Grant
	1: 4220000
	2: 0
	3: 4220000
	4: 0
	5: 4220000

	Text27: 
	0: 2020 Bond Program
	1: 0
	2: 1000000
	3: 1000000
	4: 0
	5: 1000000

	Text28: 
	0: 
	1: 0
	2: 0
	3: 0
	4: 0
	5: 0

	Text29: 
	0: 
	1: 0
	2: 0
	3: 0
	4: 0
	5: 0

	Text30: 
	0: 5275000
	1: 1000000
	2: 6275000
	3: 0
	4: 6275000

	Text31: 
	0: 0
	1: 0
	2: 0
	3: 0
	4: 0

	Text32: 
	0: 666600
	1: -334292
	2: 332308
	3: 0
	4: 332308

	Text33: 
	0: 0
	1: 0
	2: 0
	3: 0
	4: 0

	Text34: 
	0: 4608400
	1: 1334292
	2: 5942692
	3: 0
	4: 5942692

	Text35: 
	0: 0
	1: 0
	2: 0
	3: 0
	4: 0

	Text36: 
	0: 5275000
	1: 1000000
	2: 6275000
	3: 0
	4: 6275000

	Text37: No anticipated impact.
	Text38: 
	0: 0
	1: 0
	2: 0
	3: 0
	4: 0
	5: 0



